
 

                   IMPORTANT INTIMATION 

 
 

There will be a meeting for officers, helpers and boys, who have 

achieved their Queen’s Badge, and are in a position to help the Company 

in whatever capacity next session in the Buckie South & West Church 

hall on Thursday 23rd August at 7.15pm. 

 

If you are unable to make the meeting and are returning for the new 

session, please contact A McIntosh (provide e mail and mobile phone 

number if not already done so!) 

 

AGENDA: 

 
1. Staffing 

2. PVG/GDPR/Officer Registration 

3. Projected numbers  

4. Finances / Donations / Sponsorship  

5. Weekly Activities 

6. Badaguish…2018/2018 

7. Summer Trip 2018/2019   

6. Fund Raising  

7. Battalion Update   

8. National Competitions    

9. Equipment 

10.Queen’s Badge…seniors programme 

11.Enrolment Parade…28 October 2018      

12.Chevron / Calendar 

13.Inspection 2019...Venue …Format…Guests …. Items   

14 Casket 

15.Monday/Friday Programme 

16.AOB 

 

( e mail: mcint40@btopenworld.com / Tel: 832999 ) 

Mobile Numbers (Jennifer McIntosh):  07977817775 / 07753799760 

mailto:mcint40@btopenworld.com

